DEMOLITION PERMITS — RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL

As per the Asbestos NESHAP regulation, the owners and/or operators of all demolition projects, and the
majority of renovation projects are required to provide written notification to the DEP at least 10
working days before the onset of demolition or renovation. The notification may be completed by one
of the following two methods:

1. Mailing the paper Asbestos Abatement and Demolition/Notification form and the corresponding
instructions can be found at the following link: - DEP eLibrary (state.pa.us).

2. Using the Online Asbestos Notification System on the DEP’s GreenPort website. The UserGuide
can be found at the following link: ePermit Operator UserGuide.pdf (state.pa.us)

Another helpful document for contractors is the “Asbestos Program for Contractors Working in
Pennsylvania” which can be found at the following link:
www.depgreenport.state.pa.us/elibrary/GetDocument?docld=1418836&DocName=ASBESTOS
PROGRAM FOR CONTRACTORS WORKING IN PENNSYLVANIA.PDF <span
style%3D"color%3Agreen%3B"><%2Fspan> <span style%3D"color%3Ablue%3B"><%2Fspan>
1%2F10%2F2024

If you have any comments or questions on the asbestos notification process you may contact DEP Air
Quality District Supervisor:

Scott Dyll (Butler, Lawrence, Clarion, Jefferson, Armstrong and Indiana counties)

Phone: 814-631-8154

Email: ddyll@pa.gov



